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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 

Subject:  Revision of A.29, Capitalization of Hyphenated Compounds; 
changes in Chicago Manual of Style, 16th edition (2010) 

 
 
CILIP thanks ALA for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP does not agree with the proposal. CILIP feels that the proposal needs 
further clarification with respect to RDA A.10, which uses the word 
"basically", and that the style of the RDA Toolkit should be considered in the 
context of the internationalisation of RDA and its translations. 
 
 


